
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Thursday, March 6, 2025. 

______ Tonight our Band will be performing at the Mid-Year Concert in the Gateway Gym.  
Come and enjoy the music! 

______ We have two days left for our shoe drive! So far as a school, we have brought in 557 
pairs of shoes! Currently in first place Mrs. Richards’ class with 78 pairs of shoes! Mr. 
Morgan's class is in 2nd place with 53 pairs, and Mrs. Birse's class with 46 pairs! Let's keep 
up the momentum and continue to make a difference in the world!  

______ Attention 8th graders- if you are planning on attending Jackson and are interested in 
taking a world language, there are informational pamphlets about the various world 
language offerings at Jackson in the Guardian Kiosk outside of the counseling office.  

______ 8th Graders- On Monday, 8th grade families were sent an email with your high 
school transition appointment time. Be sure to check with your parents / guardians about 
when your March 18th high school transition appointment time is. 

______ Jackson High School National Honor Society is offering free tutoring to all students 
in person, virtually, or hybrid. Check out the post in the rotating gallery on our website for 
instructions on how to sign up. 

______ The following clubs meet today after school:  

• AV meets in room 412; line up quietly outside the room and wait to check in. 
• Study club meets in the Library; please sign up on the blue sheet in the Commons 

and provide details of what you will be working on. 
• Remember to sign up for the Activity Bus on the list in the Commons by the end of 8th 

grade lunch. 

______ Youth & Government is cancelled this week.  See you next week! 

______ Track & Field is a no cut sport open to all students.  The first day of practice is April 
14, so pick up a packet from the kiosk outside the Counseling Office and sign up today.  

______ Today the Girls Basketball Team has an away game at Explorer Middle School.  
Team members will be dismissed at 2:20 pm.  Show up if you can for the 3:45 game start 
time and support our team.  Go GUARDIANS! 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 
 

 
 
 
 


